
To whom this may concern: 

     I am writing this as a very concerned parent.   I feel that as a parent I should have the right to choose 

what is being injected into my child and my testimony of the difference in my children's health should 

speak for itself on the ill effects of vaccines.    

I am a nurse and once believed all good parents vaccinated their children and were neglectful for not 

doing so.   When my child had a reaction I took him to the hospital.  I knew it was a reaction.  The paper 

told me what to watch for and I took him to the hospital because of it.   They told me it was an upper 

respiratory infection.  (Really?? Because I had just been at the doctor for a well child visit and he was 

fine and they vaccinated him because he was fine) So I was sent home.   He continued to have issues but 

I didn't have access to the amount of parents or research in 1998 as I do now.  He continued to have 

what I now know was aspbergers type symptoms all through school but back then it wasn't common 

until several years ago.   

I have 7 children now and 3 are fully vaccinated and 4 are not vaccinated.  My 3 that are vaccinated are 

quick to get sick, had so many ear infections and my 4 that are not vaccinated are so healthy and had no 

ear infections.     My 8 year old has only had 1 sick visit in 8 years.  I still take them to all of their well 

visits to maintain a good relationship with their doctor.  I am their parent and I do not feel comfortable 

injecting them with the ingredients in the vaccines.  God didn't just accidentally forget to give us an 

immune system.  We are destroying their immune system from day 1 pumping their tiny little perfect 

body's full of toxins.  Please do NOT pass this bill.  

                                  

                 Sincerely Concerned Parents,  

      

 

                      Pat and Michelle Johnson 

 


